
  

This weekly newsletter is intended to keep you informed of all the weekly activities and 

opportunities for involvement.  ​PLEASE NOTE: This newsletter is 2 pages, please review each 
page. ​ Thank you for your participation and support! 

 

FALL FEST SERVICE HOURS 

The Sign-Up Genius is available tomorrow night 
- October 2nd at 9pm. ​  Please become familiar 
with the instructions found in the “Important Things 
You Must Know About Service Hours Sign Ups,” 
and the “Fall Fest Baking Guidelines.”  If you have 
any questions about Fall Fest service hour 
opportunities, please email Natalie O’Connor or 
Kelly Paulus at ​spfallfest2018@gmail.com  

 

All interested in helping out in a Fall Festival 
Leadership Role are encouraged to attend our 
Monday night meetings. The next meeting with be 
this evening at 7:00 pm in the Parish Building, 
McCone Room. SPAS Fall Festival provides 
families an opportunity to work together, get to 
know each other and raise needed funds for our 
school. Fall Festival raises close to $80,000, which 
goes towards SPAS operating costs, including the 
costs of our arts and music programs, sports and 
academic decathlon, along with many other school 
needs. 

 

 

***​URGENT CALL FOR ITEMS AND 
VOLUNTEERS​*** 

TENTS, GAME BOOTH CAPTAINS, 
ASSISTANT BINGO CAPTAIN AND 

FLATBED/TRAILER TRUCK NEEDED  

EASY UP TENTS​ - We are in need of 5 Easy 
Up tents for various locations throughout Fall 
Fest.  Contact: Kimberly Crowley at 
crowley3@me.com 
 

GAME BOOTH CAPTAINS​ - Volunteers 
needed to run and manage game booths!  ​You 
can earn DOUBLE HOURS​ Contact: Lou 
Poblano at ​loupoblano@yahoo.com 
 

ASSISTANT BINGO CAPTAIN ​- One 
volunteer needed to serve as Assistant Bingo 
Captain.  Contact: Tim Judge at 
tjudge00@me.com 

 

SEE NEXT PAGE FOR MORE VOLUNTEER 
OPPORTUNITIES AND INFORMATION!! 
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FLATBED OR TRAILER TRUCK ​ ​–​ ​Flatbed or 
trailer is needed for Setup and Tear-Down from 
Friday October 19 through Sunday, October 21. 
Contact: Cindy Nuccio at 
cindynuccio@hotmail.com 

DONATE BINGO PRIZES - Win 
Valuable Hours 

Did you know that a gift card of $25 donated to 
Fall Fest Bingo equals one regular service hour? 
Gift cards will be used as prizes or to purchase 
items to be used as prizes. If you plan to purchase a 
gift card to donate, please consider Best Buy. We 
can use Best Buy gift cards to purchase a tablet or 
other electronic device. Otherwise, search your 
kitchen or office desk drawers for gift cards you 
may have forgotten! Please submit them at the 
school front desk and specify “Bingo/Tim Judge”. 
Please contact Tim Judge ​tjudge00@me.com ​ if you 
have any questions. 

 

HIGH SCHOOL VOLUNTEERS​ - If you 

have a high schooler who needs service hours, then 
please have them check in at the Volunteer Booth 
on the day of the Fall Festival.  High schoolers can 
help out in our Pumpkin Craft Patch, game booths 
and other areas during the Fall Festival.   

 

FALL FEST TICKETS 

It’s that time of year, the Fall Festival is here! Don’t 
wait in the long line to purchase tickets. Buy now at 
a discounted rate. What’s cooler than being treated 
as a VIP? Getting discounted tickets! Please contact 
Yuri Frias at ​pinkice34@ymail.com ​ or Brandy 
Mayer at ​brandymmayer@yahoo.com ​ ​for 
discounted Fall Fest tickets today! 

If you have any questions, please contact Fall Fest Chair Kimberly Crowley, ​crowley3@me.com 
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